
Transitional Justice and Rule of Law ASIL IG  

Work-In-Progress 2025 Call for Papers 

 

The ASIL Transitional Justice and Rule of Law Interest Group will hold a 2025 Work-in-Progress 

Conference online on 27 March 2025. Submissions on any topic related to transitional justice and 

rule of law broadly construed are welcome. We also appreciate indications of interest from those 

interested in commenting on papers.  

 

Deadline and Submission 

Please email an abstract (of 500 words or less) in Word or PDF format to Tayo Olarewaju, who is 

organizing the conference, at tayoolarewaju@gmail.com.  Kindly indicate availability to act as a 

discussant on the submission. 

The deadline to submit an abstract is 24 November 2024. Decisions will be made shortly thereafter. 

If your paper is selected for participation, please be prepared to submit a draft by 24 January 2025. 

 

Work in Progress 

“Work-in-Progress” means scholarship that has reached a stage at which it is substantial enough 

to merit serious discussion and critique but has not yet been published (and can still be revised 

after the workshop). 

 

The Conference 

This will be an entirely virtual conference. All presentations and discussions will take place online. 

There is no registration fee.  

 

Further Details 

If you have any questions, please contact Tayo Olarewaju at: tayoolarewaju@gmail.com. 

 

Click the following link to visit the group page: https://www.asil.org/community/transitional-

justice-and-rule-law 

 

Thank you. 

Andrea Caley, Chair 

Zachary D. Kaufman, Chair 

Claudio Pala, Chair 

Jonathan Hafetz, Vice Chair 
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